Allison Spani

From: Shanna Kuhlemier

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 11:41 AM

To: Allison Spani

Subject: FW: Public Comment for July 7 Board meeting: Please consider a micro-grid for Truckee

now

Shanna D. Kuhlemier, CMC District Clerk/Assistant to the General Manager



115/0 Donner Pass Road Truckee, CA 96161 P: 530-582-3980 www.tdpud.org

At The Truckee Donner PUD, we believe in:

Safety — Safety is our way of life!

Communication — Send and receive

Integrity — Honest and ethical!

Accountability — Own it!

Timeliness — Meet our goals and commitments!

Work Life Balance — Work hard, play hard!

This electronic message contains information from the Truckee Donner Public Utility District which is intended to be sent to the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error please reply to my e-mail.

From: Jim Szafranski [mailto:jim.szafranski@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 10:36 AM

To: Shanna Kuhlemier

Subject: Public Comment for July 7 Board meeting: Please consider a micro-grid for Truckee now

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Truckee Donner PUD. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Shanna- I would encourage the Board to discuss Truckee's energy independence given the risk of PSOM power outage events this Summer and beyond as climate change and wildfires seem to be moving us into a new normal where energy isn't reliable.

Thanks, Jim Szafranski

11509 China Camp Rd. Truckee, CA